MPU students delivered the exit presentation of their clinical internship in
Thailand

T

January 31, 2020

On Friday, January 31, 2020, Asst. Prof. Supatat Chumnumwat attended the exit presentation and
evaluation conducted by two exchange students from Meiji Pharmaceutical University, Japan. The
exchange students visited MUPY to conduct their clinical internship program commencing from December
9, 2019, and ending on January 29, 2020, at MUPY and affiliated hospitals. In addition, the

objectives of the internship program were to provide the students an opportunity to experience a

clinical pharmacy practice and healthcare system in Thailand as well as to foster students’

capacities, social skills, and global citizenship.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2672



